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February 14, 1950

Mr. Roy Yarbrough
031l Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico

RE: Delta 0il Company, Frenk Goed No, 1,
NW SE SE 28-535-30E, Roosevelt County
(formerly Thomas S. Peterson)

Dear Roy:

We are enclosing copies of letters approving Delta 0il
Company's bond and releasing the Peterson bond.

No doubt you have been out to their location, and we would
appreciate advice on their operations. Since this well has been
abandoned for so long, would you please have them submit a
surveyor's plat of the exact location and the proper forms to
show their future intentions?

Would you please make copies of all forms previously
prepared on this well? Thanks very much.

Very truly yours,
ﬂ)p/(

bpw Secretary and Director



